
PUBLIC HEARING       JUNE 16, 2014 
 
 The Board of Directors of the Edgewood-Colesburg Community School District met in 
the Edgewood Board Room, Edgewood, Iowa, on Monday, June 16, 2014 for the purpose of 
conducting a public hearing on Instructional Support Program. President Randall Mescher called 
the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. 
 
 Directors present:  Kenneth Faust, Jason Jones, Randall Mescher, Doug Moser, and 
Robert Schilling. 
 
 Also present:  Superintendent Rob Busch, Secondary Principal Dawn Voss, Elementary 
Principal Paul Wenger, and Board Secretary Martha Romig. 
 
 Visitors:  Stephanie LaGrant and Larry Kubly. 
 
 President Mescher welcomed our visitors. 
 
 Director Jones moved to approve the agenda.  Motion carried 5-0. 
 
 President Mescher declared the public hearing on the Instructional Support Program is 
now open. 
 
 President Mescher asked if any written or oral objections have been filed or if anyone 
has any comments at this time. None were presented. 
 
 Director Jones moved to close the hearing at 6:35 p.m. Roll Call Vote:  Ayes:  Faust, 
Jones, Mescher, Moser, and Schilling. Motion carried 5-0. 
 
 Director Faust moved to adjourn the meeting at 6:35 p.m. Motion carried 5-0. 
 
 
       Martha S. Romig, Secretary 
       Randall Mescher, President 


